
F-4533-16-RL – SCREENINGS AND SHOP WASTE DISPOSAL 
PRICING SHEET 

 

 

A.J. Panzarella, LLC DBA Panzarella Waste & Recycling Services  
 

DESCRIPTION ESTIMATED 
ANNUAL 

QUANTITY 

FIRM UNIT PRICE ESTIMATED 
ANNUAL COST 

2 Cubic Yard Container: 
Screenings Disposal Service 
including container rental, 
pickup, delivery and hauling 
to disposal site 

 
 
 

700 Tons 

 
 
 
$ 129.10  per Ton 

 
 
 
$ 90,370.00  

Current Disposal Fee* 700 Tons $80.67 per Ton $ 56,469.00 

20 Cubic Yard Container: Shop 
Waste Disposal Service 
including container rental, 
pickup, delivery and hauling 
to disposal site 

 
 
 

60 Tons 

 
 
 
$ 92.69  per Ton 

 
 
 
$ 5,561.40  

Current Disposal Fee* 60 Tons $300.00 per Ton $ 18,000.00 

 
GRAND TOTAL 

 
$ 170,400.40  
 

 
 

Waste Management 
 

DESCRIPTION ESTIMATED 
ANNUAL 

QUANTITY 

FIRM UNIT PRICE ESTIMATED 
ANNUAL COST 

2 Cubic Yard Container: 
Screenings Disposal Service 
including container rental, 
pickup, delivery and hauling 
to disposal site 

 
 
 

700 Tons 

 
 
 
$  XXX   per Ton 

 
 
 
$ NO-BID     

Current Disposal Fee* 700 Tons $80.67 per Ton $ 56,469.00 

20 Cubic Yard Container: Shop 
Waste Disposal Service 
including container rental, 
pickup, delivery and hauling 
to disposal site 

 
 
 

60 Tons 

 
 
 
$  XXX   per Ton 

 
 
 
$ NO-BID     

Current Disposal Fee* 60 Tons $300.00 per Ton $ 18,000.00 

 
GRAND TOTAL 

 
$ NO-BID     
 

 


